
From:   David Suarez   

To:   Nimesh Sangani   
Date:   July 08, 2020

Subject:   Additional Information Request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Good morning Nimesh,   

Thank you for pointing out to me. Yes, marking the document as confidential was not the intent and a
mistake. Please advise if I need to resubmit without the inadvertent confidential classification or this
correspondence is sufficient to note as not confidential.   

Thank you for your continued support...David


